
   

  

 

Report of the Chairman on the work of the Members’ Code of Conduct 
Committee 

 

The Members’ Code of Conduct Committee has met once since the last Council meeting 
and considered the following item of business. 

 

1. Code of Conduct Assessment Panel 

1.1 The Assessment Panel met on the 16 December 2016 to consider the report of 
the Monitoring Officer and to determine whether any further investigation was 
necessary in response to a complaint received against Councillors 
Saliagopoulos, Harman and Edgington.  

1.2 The Panel resolved that no further investigation was required.  

 

 

Murray Litvak 

Chairman of the Members’ Code of Conduct Committee         22 December 2016 


